Date & Time Posted: July 22, 2013, 2:50 p.m.
Posted by: Robin Krause

Notice of Board Attendance

Notice is hereby given that the University of Central Missouri’s Board of Governors will attend a speech
given by U.S. President Barack Obama on July 24, 2013, in the Student Recreation and Wellness Center,
on the main campus of the University of Central Missouri. Programming begins at approximately 1:45
p.m. Prior to the speech, the board members will attend a reception in Hendricks Hall beginning at 11

a.m.



